
 

 

St. Robert Bellarmine 

Church 
“Let us keep our eyes fixed on Jesus” 

 



ST ROBERT BELLARMINE CHURCH                                                                JOHNSTON, RI 

MASS INTENTIONS 
SATURDAY, JUNE 3 
5:15 PM      Christopher Lautieri (1st Ann.), 
                       By family 
                      Derek Chatelle (20th Ann.), 
                       By mom 
SUNDAY, JUNE 4 
8:00  AM    Guido and Angelina Rapone      
                       (Rem.), 
                        By family 
                       Robert D’Ercole (1st Ann.), 
                       By Lucille 
10:00 AM   Manuel & Isabel Souza (Rem.), 
                        By Alfred and Charon 
11:30 AM    Mafalda & Francesco Florio  
                       (Rem.), 
                        By son 
                       Robert Aitchison (1st Ann.), 
                        By family 
MONDAY, JUNE 5 
9:00  AM    Carlos Mariscal & Helen Spaniak  
                       (Rem.), 
                        By Fran and John 
TUESDAY, JUNE 6 
9:00 AM    Patricia Kelley (Rem.), 
                       By Aunt Eileen 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7 

9:00 AM   Ann E. Murphy (Birth.) 
THURSDAY, JUNE 8 
           NO SCHEDULED MASS TODAY 
FRIDAY, JUNE 9 
9:00 AM   Phyllis & Guy DiRaffaele (Rem.), 
                      By family 
                     William Danti (Month’ Mind), 
                      By family 
SATURDAY, JUNE 10 
5:15 PM      Ricky Bogosian (Ann.), 
                       By family 
                      Joseph Biscelli (12th Ann.), 
                       By family 
SUNDAY, JUNE 11 
8:00  AM    Deceased Members of the Page,  
                      Zurro & Ferretti Families (Rem.), 
                        By family 
10:00 AM   Daniel Carpentier (7th Ann.), 
                       By daughters Bria & Kayla 
                       George Mathieu (Ann.), 
                        By family 
11:30 AM    Frank Bucci, Sr., Frank Bucci, Jr.  
                       and Linda Markey (Rem.), 
                        By family 
                       Barbara Pilkington (Birth. ), 
                        By children and grandchildren 

 
 

PASTOR’S COMMENTS 
 

A New Power 

 
What could change fear into 

confidence? What power is strong enough to 
put fears to rest and bring confidence to life? 

Our fears come from many sources. 
Failure, loneliness, and rejection can all make 
us afraid to try anything. 

Confidence often comes from outside, 
especially when we cannot find it ourselves. 
Someone else notices a talent in us that we 
have overlooked. A friend helps us laugh at 
ourselves. Or by sheer gift, we receive a new 
power, a new opportunity that makes all the 
difference in the world. 

What changed the disciples’ fear into 
confidence? Something mighty must have 
happened. The same group that fled at the 
arrest and crucifixion of Jesus, the same 
people who cowered in an upper room after his 
ascension—these people started proclaiming 
the message of salvation to large crowds in 
every language. How did it happen? 

There is only one answer. The Holy 
Spirit made it happen. The Spirit, promised by 
Jesus, came in wind and fire to lift up the 
disciples and bolster their confidence. 

No matter where your fear comes from, 
the Holy Spirit may find you and change your 
life forever. Will you cooperate? Are you ready 
to share the gifts of the Spirit? 
 

               Fr. John 
 

Sanctuary Lamp  
Week of June 4 – June 10 

“In Memory of”  

Christopher Lautieri (1
st
 Ann.),   

By family 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Office Hours:  9am to 4pm. 
Monday – Thursday 

Phone : 232-9321 

E-mail – srbccd@aol.com 
 

Religious Education News 
 

Calling all those interested in 

passing on their Faith for the up-

coming  year.  Anyone interested 

in teaching please call 232-9321 

or e-mail me, all my information 

is on the front of the bulletin. 

Class times will be as follows: 
Grades 1,2,3– Tues. 4:15 -5:30 

Grades 4,5,6 –Wed. 4:15 – 5:30 

Grades 7,8,9,10 –Sundays 6:30 -7:45  

Jesus I Trust In You 

MR. ROB MANZO   
 

“ What do you think about the 
most? That’s your treasure. That’s 
your heart. 
             Justin Fatica--- 
          From That’s Amazing 

 

 

 

SUNDAY, ROSARY FOLLOWING 8:00 AM 

MASS IN THE UPPER CHURCH 

WEDNESDAY, AAGROUP MEETING AT 7:00 

AM IN THE CHURCH HALL (EVERY 

WEDNESDAY) 

THURSDAY, NA GROUP MEETING AT 7:00 

PM IN THE SACRISTY 

FRIDAY, AA AT 8:00 PM IN THE CHURCH 

HALL (EVERY FRIDAY) 

FRIDAY, NA GROUP MEETING AT 10:00 PM 

IN THE CHURCH HALL 
 

   
Sunday Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or Ez 
37:1-14 or  Jl 3:1-5; Rom 8:22-27; Jn 7:37-39 
Extended Vigil: Gn 11:1-9; Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b; Ez 37:1-
14; Jl 3:1-5; Rom 8:22-27; Jn 7:37-39 
Day: Acts 2:1-11; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13; Jn 20:19-23 
Monday Tb 1:3, 2:1b-8; Mk 12:1-12 
Tuesday Tb 2:9-14; Mk 12:13-17 
Wednesday Tb 3:1-11a, 16-17a; Mk 12:18-27 
Thursday Tb 6:10-11, 7:1bcde, 9-17, 8:4-9a; Mk 12:28-
34 
Friday Tb 11:5-17; Mk 12:35-37 
 

 
 

    

Call: Jan Zarrella (274-6576) or Charon Souza 

(231-3962) or Eileen Morrison (349-3601) 
 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR  
FOOD SHELF! 

The Food Shelf is in need of these 
items:  

OATMEAL 
      LARGE SOUP (18-20 oz.) 

BOXED PASTA 
LAUNDRY DETERGENT 

$10.00 STOP & SHOP OR PRICE RITE GIFT 
CARDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 



PENTECOST SUNDAY   JUNE 4, 2017  

 

   

OUR MAJOR FUND RAISER 

                                            Week # 21  Ticket  #0303 

$35 : Annette Brown 

                                        Captain: Judy D’Itri 

Tickets are still available at the Rectory Office or call  

Ann @ 944-6792, Pat @ 647-7461 or Judy @ 232-3603  

All payments must be Up-To-Date to be eligible – Thank you for your support! 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
We will be having our Annual Appreciation 
Dinner on Saturday, June 17th!!  Invitations 

have been mailed.  If you volunteer and 
have not received your invite, please call 

the Rectory Office @ 232-5600. 
 
 

Our Lady of Czestochowa POLISH 
FESTIVAL will be held on Friday, June 23rd 
from 5 to 10 PM, Saturday, June 24th from 5 
to 10PM and Sunday, June 25th from Noon 
to 4PM on the school grounds at: 222 
MacArthur Blvd, Coventry.  Join us for 

POLISH/AMERICAN FOOD, GAMES, 
RAFFLES, COW CHIP BINGO and much 
more. Free admission and parking.  Call 401-
821-7991 for more information! 
   
 
 

"La Salette Retreat Center in Attleboro is the 
location for a new bi-weekly support group for 
separated and divorced persons. It will begin on 
June 6th, 2017 and will be held from 7:00pm to 
8:30pm every other Tuesday evening (June 20th 
will be the next meeting). For more information or 
for directions, please contact Dottie at: 508-642-
1928 or dojale@icloud.com." 
 
 
 

The Rectory Office will be 
closed at 12 Noon on 

Fridays during the months 
of June, July and August. 

 

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
“And when he had said this, he breathed on 

them and said to them, 'Receive the Holy 
Spirit.'" Let the Holy Spirit infuse your marriage 

with increased trust and intimacy by 
attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

Weekend. The next WWME Weekends are Jun 
10-11, 2017 in Medway, MA and Sep 16-17, 
2017 in Medway, MA. For more information, 
call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-

9963 or visit us at https://wwmema.org/. 
 

From Darkness to Light – A Project Rachel 

Workshop:  A one-day workshop will be held on 

Saturday, June 10 from 8:30am to 4:30pm.  For 

more information, to register and for directions, call 

Carol at 421-7833 ext.218 or email 

cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org. This is a 

confidential ministry. 
 

Quo Vadis Days Camp 
Attention all high school age Catholic boys! Do you 
know where your life is going?  Our Lord Jesus 
has a great plan for you!  You are invited to 
attend the Quo Vadis Days Camp to spend time 
with other young men your age discovering your 
purpose in life while having fun.  QVD camp is led 

by priests and seminarians of the Diocese and is 
supported by the Office of Vocations. QVD will be 
held from July 30 – August 2 at the Seminary of 
Our Lady of Providence. The cost of the camp is 
$25.00. For more information, please contact Fr. 
Christopher Murphy at (401) 331-1316 or email 
FatherCJM@gmail.com. To register online, please 

visit http://qvdays.org/register/diocese-of-
providence/ 

mailto:cowens@dioceseofprovidence.org
tel:(401)%20331-1316
mailto:FatherCJM@gmail.com
http://qvdays.org/register/diocese-of-providence/
http://qvdays.org/register/diocese-of-providence/


 

“The Five Finger Prayer by Pope Francis” 

1.  "The thumb is closest finger to you. So start 
praying for those who are closest to you. They 
are the easiest to remember. To pray for our dear 
ones is a “Sweet Obligation.” 

2.  The next finger is the index. Pray for those 
who teach you, instruct you and heal you. They 
need the support and wisdom to show direction 
to others. Always keep them in your prayers 

3.  The following finger is the tallest. It reminds 
us of our leaders, the governors and those who 
have authority. They need God’s guidance. 

4.  The fourth finger is the ring finger. Even 
though it may surprise you, it is our weakest 
finger. It should remind us to pray for the 
weakest, the sick or those plagued by problems. 
They need your prayers. 

5.  And finally we have our smallest finger, the 
smallest of all. Your pinkie should remind you to 
pray for yourself. When you are done praying for 
the other four groups, you will be able to see 
your own needs but in the proper perspective, 
and also you will be able to pray for your own 
needs in a better way.” 

 


